
The Papua New Guinea Australia Alumni Association 
(PNGAAA) regrets to inform members that due to unforeseen 
circumstances, the 2020 Annual General Meeting has been 
deferred to Wednesday 30 June 2021 from 4:00pm to 6:00pm.

The PNGAAA Executive apologises for the inconvenience caused. 
Interested members who wish to participate in the meeting 
are advised to contact the PNGAAA Secretariat by email: 
Secretariat@pngaaa.org for more information. 
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